Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

Ellerton-Dauphinais wedding held in Hemmingford church

A pretty wedding took place on Saturday, Apr. 29, at St. Romain Church, Hemmingford, when Susan Heather, youngest daughter of Mrs. Florence Ellerton and the late Gerald Ellerton, and Joseph Philippe Dauphinais, youngest son of Mr. and Mrs.Jérémie Dauphinais, all of Hemmingford, were joined in matrimony.

The Rev. lan Liversuch of St. Luke's Anglican Church, assisted by Father D'Aoust of St. Romain Church, performed the double-ring ceremony.



MR. AND MRS. J. P. DAUPHINAIS

WEDDING RECEPTION IN HONOR OF

Tracy Maither and Bruno Viau

at the Royal Canadian Legion, Huntingdon, Qc

SATURDAY JUNE 3, 1995 8:30 PM

Members and friends welcome

raduation



Robyn Danielle Dauphinals received an Associate in Applied Science degree from Clinton Community College in Pratisburgh, N.Y.; majoring in Medical Laboratory Technology-Robyn was in the 25th graduating class from both Chaleaugusy Valley Regional High School and Clinton Community College. In order to obtain a degree within two years, she carried eighteen credits per somester and attended Concordia University, Robyn trained at Champlain Valley Physiciana Nospital in Platisburgh. Robyn passed her Board of Registry exam in October of 1994 and is a member of the American Society of Clinical Plathologial.

American Society of Clinical Plathologist.
While waiting for her US visa she returned to Clinton Community College to study Plateotomy.
Robyn is employed by North Western Medical Canter Hospital in St. Albans, VI. as a Medical Laboratory Technician.
Robyn is the daughter of Barbara Dey Dauphinals and grandaughter of Dorothy Dey and Pauline and Jeremie Dauphinals of Hennmingford.

BORN

BOURGOIN-ANDER-SON - Pierre and Anne (née Anderson) joyfully announce the safe arrival of Eric Mark, firsthorn. First-time grandparents are Donald and Gilberte Bourgoin of St-Leonard, New Brunswick and Robbie and Penny Anderson of Howick. Great-grand-child number eight for Marquerite Mme Daigle.

MASON-CRAIG -Terence and Karen are happy to announce the arrival of their third child, Shane Tyler, born May 19, 1995, weighing 8 lbs 10 oz at the Barrie Memorial Hospital at p.m. 12:45 Grandparents are Stanley and Allison Craig of Ormstown and Howard and Theresa Mason from Chateauguay, Que.

TREMBLAY-UPTON -Steven and Tonia are happy to announce the arrival of their son Brock Alexander on April 19, 1995. A brother for Brittany and Bayley. thanks go out to Dr. Raymond Lemieux and the nursing staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, for all the help and care we received.

APPROACHING MARRIAGE

HUTCHINGS-MAR-TIN - Nathalie Jean Hutchings, daughter of Margaret Scott-Savage and the late James G. Hutchings will be united in marriage to Robert G. Martin, son of Jean Martin and the late Lawrence Martin on Saturday, June 3, 1995, at St-John's 1995, at St-John's Anglican Church in Huntingdon at 4 p.m.

DAUPHINAIS -LLOYD - Barbara Dey Dauphinais Hemmingford pleased to announce the forth coming marriage daughter, her Shannon Dauphinais to Donald James Lloyd, son of Gertrude and the late Earl Lloyd of Sawyerville, Que. A September 16th wedding is being planned.

DIED

LOVESEY, ROMA HELEN (NÉE JACK-SON) - At Les Centres D'Acceuil, Ormstown on May 24, wife 1995. Beloved Frederick Harold Lovesey and the late Thomas Windsor. Daughter of the late Edgar Lyman Jackson and Jean Turnbull Jackson, sister of Ronald Jackson and the late Wilbur the la Jackson, Louise Jackson and Beryl Palmer. Roma will be sadly missed by several nieces and nephews and their families and her many friends especially Gerry and Heather Whanton. Funeral ser-vice was held from Kelly Funeral home, 19 Lake St., Huntingdon on Friday, May 26, at 2 p.m. Donations may be the made to Alzheimer's Society.

HAPPY 96TH BIRTHDAY

STANLEY PEDDIE of Howick on May 30th

from family, neighbours & friends

THANK-YOU

The family of Bernard and Sophie Picard wish to express their thanks to the Mutual Aid Fire Department assisted when the fire overtook their home on Tuesday May 16th.

Special thanks to Godmanchester Fire Dept. who took charge and quickly controlled the blaze.

Also many thanks to friends and neighbors who helped in so very many ways.

CARD OF THANKS

Please accept my sincere thanks to the people who participated in making my birthday celebration at Ormstown Legion Hall a very happy one. Also, thanks for the many cards, phone calls and acts of good wishes. All were greatly appreciat-Sincerely, John Campbell

A surprise party was given in my honor at the St-Hubert in Valleyfield on May 24 for my 80th birthday. I wish to thank my nicces and grand-nieces from Huntingdon and Cornwall and my sister McCracken. Edna Everyone enjoyed the barbeque chicken and birthday cake. Many thanks for all the lovely gifts. Vera Tompkins

We would like to thank our relatives and friends for their expressions of sympathy, by visits, mass offerings, flowers and cards, at the time of the death of Mrs. Alberte Daoust Bibaud. All were greatly appreciated. Daoust Roger Family

I would like to express my sincere thanks to my husband family, boss, co-workers and customers of Metro store, friends, CLSC, for their visits, gifts, flowers, cards, tele-phone calls during my illness. All was very much appreciated. -Claudette V. Lefebvre

A note of thanks and appreciation to Dr. Gaspar and 7th floor nurses of Valleyfield Hospital also Dr. Lemieux and 3rd floor nurses of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the wonderful care. A special thanks to Sylvie in Physio. Also friends and neighbours for cards, calls and visits. Sincerely,

Alice Lumsden

Thank you very much to all those who gave me so much pleasure at the Legion during my 90th birthday. I enjoyed it very much with my family and friends. Thank-you. Sarah Beaudin